[bookmark: _GoBack]O· Scoping Jotters Home – Friday 1st December
· P6/7 Christmas Party – Monday 18th December
· Church Service – Friday 22nd December
· End of term 2 – Friday 22nd December 

Dates for your diary

Our topic this term is ‘The World of Work’. This topic explores the transferable skills children have and need for work including problem solving, communication skills and the ability to work as part of a team. The children will make connections between skills they have and the need for these in different types of work, linking these to their own aspirations. We hope to invite in some local businesses and people from various sectors to meet with the children. If you, or any family friends, would be willing to come in to meet with the P7 classes to discuss your world of work and the skills needed for the job you do, we would very much appreciate it. Please write a note letting us know if and when you would be available. 
(SOC 2-10a, HWB 2-20a, Career Education Standard)        [image: ]

We will be focusing on discursive writing and imaginative writing this term, looking at writer’s craft. Our Maths will focus on various aspects of numeracy including fractions, decimals and percentages, money, time, expressions and equations. Consistent revision of multiplication facts and division at home will really assist in strengthening these other areas.



Homework will continue in the same pattern as last term. It will be issued each week on a Thursday and is to be completed and returned by the following Tuesday. Tasks will continue to be posted on our class Glow page with the option of a printed copy if needed. Children have ongoing access to Sumdog which can be completed at any time. Reading pages will be recorder in the children’s Home/School books.

Homework
Monday
Drumming with Mrs McIntosh
Library every other week (20.11.17, 4.12.17, 18.12.17)
Tuesday
P.E. with Miss Harris
Wednesday
Music with Ipads with Mr Watt
Thursday
Singing with Mrs Minto
Friday
Assembly 
Art with Mrs Young
Excellence Time 

Our weekly timetable
I hope that you all had an enjoyable and relaxing long weekend. I can’t believe we are already 3 weeks into Term 2 and looking towards Christmas already! We have had a productive start to the term and look forward to the challenges ahead in the coming weeks. We now feel very confident as a P7 team and are working well together to further our skills and knowledge in preparation for Secondary school. Lots of us have enjoyed taking on roles of responsibility in Buddy duties and are doing so with maturity and commitment. A huge well done to those pupils who put themselves forward for a role of house captain or other school jobs: it takes a lot of courage to do so and myself and the class very proud of these pupils. 

Below you will find important dates for your diary, our class timetable and an outline of some of the things we will be learning. If you have any questions please do not hesitate to write in your child’s Home/School book or catch me at the end of the day.

Kind Regards, 
Karen Harris 

      






Please ensure that your child has their P.E. kit in school at all times.  These will be sent home at the end of each term to be washed. Long hair should be tied back and earrings removed or covered with tape for safety purposes. We may take advantage of kind weather and participate in P.E. lessons outside and so the children may wish to have trousers and long tops for this. 
Each child should also have their own water bottle which should be taken home and refilled each day. Our classroom does get quite warm on sunny days and so can I ask that all clothes be labelled to ensure sweatshirts which have been removed go home with the right person!
A warm welcome back!
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